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Travelling to school safely


We would like to thank all of you who are making the effort to walk, scoot, cycle, park 'n' stride to school. Please cross the road using the school wardens – it’s a good habit. Make sure that children dismount bicycles and scooters. Wait until the traffic has been stopped and the warden gives the signal before crossing. If you need to drive, use the designated parking bays only.  PLEASE DO NOT PARK ALONG THE BOLLARDS: this is a clearway to help keep traffic moving and children safe.  				                                                                                                                                                                                   PTO                                                                                                                                                                     PTO=>  








Thank you!


We would like to thank all the mums and dads who participated in the AGM of your Parent Teacher Association on September 22nd. We had a good turnout. We welcomed 5 new PTA committee members, Penny Quinn, Kevin Armstrong, Johnny Lyons, Mayla Navarro and Tara Byrne. And, of course, we would like to especially thank our outgoing PTA members, Dani Sheil, Anne-Marie Murtagh, Gerry Cullen, Fiona Duffy & Jocelyn Navarro for their wonderful contribution.





Our guest speaker at this year’s AGM, Paul Hickey from eSafety, spoke about ‘Internet Safety’. The talk, which focused on how to use the internet and communication technologies in a safe and responsible way, was highly informative. Paul also covered the same topic with the 3rd to 6th classes. So thanks again to Paul and eSafety (� HYPERLINK "http://www.eSafety.ie" �www.eSafety.ie�)  and remember everyone; think before you post. Following the formalities, we finished the evening over a glass of wine and chat.





We would like to thank ALL of our students who participated in the Sponsored Walk. The total raised going to print yesterday was over €5,000 which is superb. If you still have a sponsorship card at home please return it to the class teacher with the amount collected. 











School Disco!


Thursday 27th October


1st, 2nd, 3rd classes: 5pm to 6.30pm


4th, 5th, 6th classes: 7pm to 8.30pm


€5 for 1 child or €10 per family


++ fancy dress optional ++








PTA Members 2016/17


Mary Mason


Kirsty Glenfield


Karen McDonagh


Sheila Mc Williams


Val Allemand


Clelia Radaelli


Linda Kelly


Penny Quinn


Johnny Lyons


Kevin Armstrong


Mayla Navarro


Tara Bryne


PTA Email is: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ptaguardianangels@gmail.com" �ptaguardianangels@gmail.com�














Dates for your diary





School Disco – Oct 27th 





Halloween Mid-Term Break - Oct 31st to Nov 4th





School closed for teacher training day – Dec 5th  





Communion enrolment – Oct 23rd (Sunday) at noon


Confirmation enrolment – Dec 1st (Thursday) at 9.15 a.m.





Cake sale – Dec 2nd 


Carol service – Dec 8th 





Christmas Break – Dec 22nd school closing at 12.30pm & re-opens Jan 9th 2017
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PTA Notice Board October


School disco: Due to popular demand and following the success of previous discos there will be a school disco on October 27th in the halla. 1st, 2nd & 3rd classes at 5.00pm to 6.30pm and 4th, 5th & 6th at 7pm to 8.30pm. Fancy dress is optional.  Tickets go on sale shortly! The cost is €5 per child or €10 per family. There will be spot prizes at both discos too!  All children will be closely supervised. Why not join the fun and volunteer to help run the event, an opportunity to attend your child’s first disco!!! We need people to help supervise all areas including the car park. Email your name and number to the PTA at � HYPERLINK "mailto:ptaguardianangels@gmail.com" �ptaguardianangels@gmail.com�.


+++ Stay safe over Halloween & be aware of the dangers of fire and choking – some costume materials are highly flammable! So take care and have a great Halloween +++





Sponsored walk success: Our annual Guardian Angels ‘Sponsored School Walk’ took place on Friday September 30th. It was a great success. Well done to all who participated in the walk. We would especially like to thank everyone for your support and generosity:  one sponsorship card was sent per family. We would also like to express a huge thanks to Reads (� HYPERLINK "http://www.reads.ie" �www.reads.ie�) for printing the sponsorship cards .And if you still have a sponsorship card at home please return it to the class teacher ASAP please. 





Clothing Swap: This is a new initiative being launched by the PTA. We are inviting parents to donate and swap second-hand clothing & shoes for 0-10 years old. All clothing should be in good condition and delivered in bags. The PTA will be taking bag deliveries between now and Halloween and we will be holding the Clothes Swap Day in the school in November (date to be confirmed). You can contact Valeryana Allemend at 083 1404152 if you need more information about this initiative. 


Christmas cards: We are planning on doing Christmas Cards once again this year and will have more details in the next Newsletter - so maybe time for the children to start thinking about their designs!


New Language Curriculum: Mr. O’Neill has announced that the school will be using a new ‘Language Curriculum for English and Irish’. The new Language Curriculum will help your child to do their best when learning English and Irish. Note the date - to facilitate teacher training for the new curriculum the school will be closed on Monday 5th December.


Sports and extra-curricular activities: A range of sports & other extra-curricular activities are now up and running. Mr O’Neill is also looking at getting table-tennis up to speed which has always been a popular sport in Guardian Angels. Watch out for updates.


Head lice prevention reminder: One of the best ways to prevent your child catching head lice is to tie their hair securely every morning. 


€5 birthday parties: Have you heard about a ‘fiver’ birthday party? Instead of every child bringing a gift, each child simply brings a ‘fiver’ in a card – that way the birthday child receives enough money to buy a nice gift of their choice, parents spend less and you are not left with unwanted gifts! 


Volunteers: Can you give a few hours?  If you can, please send your name and a quick email to the PTA: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ptaguardianangels@gmail.com" �ptaguardianangels@gmail.com� The PTA post box is also located in the school lobby opposite the front doors.																								                                   PTO=>
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